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Thanks to everyone who came to Parents’ Evening on Tuesday, it 
was great to see you all in school. Don’t forget that Class 2 is 

now next Tuesday, 10th March. 
 
It’s been a musical week. 
 

Class 2 visited the Bridgewater Hall on Thursday for a Halle for 
Youth concert. It was a wonderful experience and the children’s 
behaviour was impeccable. We all enjoyed lunch at MacDonald’s 
afterwards too! 
 

Rehearsals began for our Dixieland Spectacular concert 
(Thursday 2nd April) this week with the whole school practising 
the songs and Class 2 dusting off their ptrumpets and 

ptrombones.  Don’t forget to buy your tickets from the office, we 
are hoping to share our jazzy evening with all of you to round off 
the term. 
 

We have also welcomed the Road Safety team from GIST on 
Wednesday who helped enormously in teaching the children 
about how to stay safe near the road. 
 

I hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 
 
 
Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

Dates for week commencing 9th March include: 
 

 

Monday 9th March  -  Y6 Booster Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 
 

Tuesday 10th March         - Swimming 

-     Parents’ Evening Class 2  3.40 – 6 pm 
 

Wednesday 11th March  - Class 2 trip to Bramall Hall  

     
 

Thursday 12th March -       Sale Sharks Rugby Coaching 

 -       Education Library Bus visiting school 
-       Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 2.45 – 3.15pm 

                                     

Friday 13th March        - Macclesfield Substation 
                                    
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
          


